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Washington, D.C. Litigation Attorneys Welcome
Georgetown Law 1Ls

JANUARY 23, 2018

On January 11, Winston’s Washington, D.C. office welcomed 32 Georgetown University law students, who visited our

firm as part of Georgetown’s 1L Walk-Around Program. 

The students were greeted by several attorneys and Georgetown Law alums.

This event featured a panel presentation and discussion about Winston’s Litigation practice. The students then

asked questions regarding the firm’s litigation practice, summer program, and life as a Winston associate.

Please visit our Law Students Careers site for more information about available 1L positions at Winston for summer

2018.
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